
Queen of the Rosary Parents Club Meeting 
Wednesday, December 9, 2020 

 
A.   Opening Prayer – Debbie Strohm, Vice President 

 
 
B.   Welcome and Introductions - Dana Arciniegas, President 

a.    Attendees: Dana Arciniegas, Rita Gura, Dana Kelly, Chrissy LaPenna, Erin 

Ludewig, Rita Lugo, Kathy McGinn, Erin Sloan-Beesley, Erica Stawiery, Debbie Strohm 

 
C.   Presidents Report –Dana Arciniegas 

a.    Overview of upcoming events 

i. Christmas Ornament Purchase – done in place of homemade ornaments at 
school. Each family will receive between 12/10-12/14. Ornament includes 
school logo “Cougar Strong”; offers unity of school during this time 

b. Staff Christmas bonus due 12/14; may need to extend deadline due to increase  

     participation 

c. Virtual January Paint Night- looking into one for Ladies and one for Children; may    

     hold in close proximity to each other so we can use the same painting company  

     and do one pick up; could do Zoom breakout rooms for the kids and have a  

     parent moderate 

d. Catholic Schools Week PC Treats – Tuesday, January 25th  
 

D.   Vice Presidents Report - Debbie Strohm, Vice President 

a. School Board Update 

i. Enrollment is currently at 252 students 

ii. Grand Raffle is wrapping up this week 

iii. Virtual Gala date – April; looking into comedians/entertainment and food  

delivery options; silent auction will likely be more condensed this year 

iv. Working on videos for “Stepping up to Kindergarten”; Parents Club would  

like to be involved 

v. Catholic Schools Open House will likely be a virtual town hall type event  

this year. 

b.  Booster Club Update – None 

c. Parish Update  

i. Encourage everyone to look at Advent and Christmas schedule. 

ii. A couple family events will be held, including a livestreamed Nativity and  

Carols service.  

iii. Families may sign up to attend in-person masses, or volunteer to help as  

greeters, ushers or cleaners. 

 
E. Principals Report – Ms. McGinn 

 a. Things are going well being back at school in-person.  

b. Countdown to Christmas activities beginning today 
 



 
F. Treasurers Report - Erin Sloan-Beesley, Treasurer 

a. $3883.08 – Current balance  

i. includes recent expense of Christmas ornaments ($405.61).  

ii. Individual business purchased recent gift cards through Scrips program  

which offset the ornament cost. 

iii. St. Nick’s treats were donated – no expense 

 

G. Committee/Events Report - Dana Arciniegas, President 

 a. St. Nick’s Treats distributed on 12/7.  

 

H. Proposed Ideas for the remainder of the year 

 a. Idea for Cookie Decorating trays; Jarosch may offer 

 b. Drive By Santa picture or Zoom visit with Santa 

 c. Stan’s donut trucks 

 d. Garbage can cleaning service – offered through Stevenson School and was very  

                  successful 

 e. Virtual games night – ex: Roblox, Among Us, Chess 

 f. Virtual cooking night 

 g. Virtual Daddy/Daughter Dance and Mother/Son event; may look at Escape room 

 

I. Feedback/Open Discussion/Q & A - Dana Arciniegas, President 

 a.  Moving into the 2021-2022 school year, we will have open board positions – open  
                   position descriptions will be sent in January; vote in March  
 b. Change for Change – there are no plans to start this up as of yet. Student Council  
                   is just getting started. 
 
J. Closing Prayer - Debbie Strohm, Vice President 

Adjournment 7:37 PM 


